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Good Morning
 
Please note WaterNSW does not have any comment to make on the modification request for the
Penrith Lakes Scheme.
 
Regards
 
Alison Kniha 
Catchment Protection Planning Manager

PO Box 398, Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 14, 169 Macquarie Street
Parramatta NSW 2150
T: 02 9865 2505
M: 0407 088 372
alison.kniha@waternsw.com.au 
www.waternsw.com.au

The information contained in this electronic mail message is privileged and confidential, and is intended only for use of the
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you’re hereby notified that any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or
other use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it.
 
 

From: Michelle Niles [mailto:Michelle.Niles@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Friday, 29 June 2018 10:47 AM
To: Malcolm Hughes <Malcolm.Hughes@waternsw.com.au>
Cc: Anthony Witherdin <Anthony.Witherdin@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Notice of Modification Application - Penrith Lakes Scheme DA 2 MOD 7, DA 3 MOD 6, DA 4
MOD 11
 

Water NSW
malcolm.hughes@waternsw.com.au
 
To whom it may concern,
 
Please be advised that Penrith Lakes Development Corporation (the Proponent) has submitted a
Modification Request for Penrith Lakes Scheme. The site is located within the Penrith local government
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area.
 
Water NSW is invited to comment on the Modification Request and provide any recommended
conditions.
 
The proposal seeks to modify three Development Approvals to import an additional five million tonnes of
fill (Virgin Excavated Natural Material) onto the site area.
  
The proposed modification is available on the Department’s website at the below link:
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9318 (DA 2 MOD 7)
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9314 (DA 3 MOD 6)
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9315 (DA 4 MOD 11)
   
Should the Water NSW wish to make a submission, it should be made to the Department no later than
Friday 13 July 2018. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me on (02) 9274 6272.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Michelle Niles
Senior Planner
Regional Assessments
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39, SYDNEY  NSW  2001
T 02 9274 6272 |E michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au
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